
Reception—Lucia 

Y1—Sanvi 

Y2—Amaya 

Y3—Arabella 

Y4—Freya 

Uniform Star—Oluseyi 

Stars of the Week 

Well done to all our Stars! 

Friday February 15th 2019 

Dear Parents 

It is lovely to be enjoying the 

sunshine here at Laleham lea as 

our half term draws to a close. 

We have been exceptionally busy 

over these recent weeks and the 

whole school can be 

congratulated on all their hard 

work and achievements.  

Our Year 3 students led a 

wonderful assembly on Tuesday, 

sharing the story of Zacchaeus. 

Their message of forgiveness was 

understood and shown by their 

role play, narration, prayers and 

singing which inspired us all. Well 

done Year 3! 

Canon Frank also joined us on 

Wednesday, leading our Liturgy 

with Infant students based on 

‘The Family’. 

Year 6 students, Mrs Uberoi and 

Mr Grayson have enjoyed an 

amazing time at PGL. Yesterday 

was apparently the hottest day in 

February for 21 years. This has 

certainly made for sunshine and 

happiness during their time away. 

They will be retuning just in time 

for a good rest over half term. 

I will update on out half term 

works when we return. 

In the meanwhile Thank You for 

all your support and kindness 

every day; it is much appreciated 

and a vital part of who we are at 

Laleham Lea. 

Wishing you all a really pleasant 

half term with your families. We 

look forward to seeing you all on 

the 25th of February when return  

to school. 

Ms Barry   

Head Teacher 

Spiritual 

Reflection 

Jesus entered 

Jericho and was passing 

through.   

A man was there by the 

name of Zacchaeus; he 

was a chief tax collector 

and was wealthy.   

He wanted to see who 

Jesus was, but because 

he was short he could 

not see over the 

crowd. So he ran ahead 

and climbed a sycamore

-fig tree to see him, 

since Jesus was coming 

that way. 

When Jesus reached the 

spot, he looked up and 

said to him, “Zacchaeus, 

come down 

immediately. I must stay 

at your house today.” So 

he came down at once 

and welcomed him 

gladly. 

All the people saw this 

and began to mutter, 

“He has gone to be the 

guest of a sinner.” 

But Zacchaeus stood up 

and said to the 

Lord, “Look, Lord! Here 

and now I give half of 

my possessions to the 

poor, and if I have 

cheated anybody out of 

anything, I will pay back 

four times the amount.” 

Jesus said to 

him, “Today salvation 

has come to this house, 

because this man, too, 

is a son of Abraham.  

For the Son of Man 

came to seek and to 

save the lost. 



Year 1 and Year 4 will swim 

on Mondays after Half 

Term. 

This week Nursery have been exploring and investigating 

different forms of Transport. Children have been 

participating in many activities including: 

 Junk modelling using variety of resources and 

presenting it to our peers at circle time. (see our 

display by the Nursery entrance) 

 Categorising transport into groups of ‘Land’, ‘Sea’ and 

‘Air’.  

 In small groups completing a survey to gather 

information about how our peers travel to Nursery. 

 Creating a name train to reinforce sounds 

phonetically 

 Painting types of transport and exploring different 

ways of mark making. 

 Viewing a PowerPoint about Transport and road 

safety awareness, we used roleplay to reinforce the 

children’s understanding.  

 

 

 

 

 

World Book Day 

takes place on 

Thursday March 

7th and Pupils 

are encouraged 

to come to 

school dressed 

as their 

favourite 

literary 

character. 
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Please feel free to  contact your child’s Teacher directly 

using the email addresses below if you have any 

questions or concerns. Please be assured that Teachers 

will respond as soon as they can, but teaching your 

children comes first, so responses may not be 

immediate. 

Nursery (Ms Hogsden, Mrs Standish, Mrs Khan) 

Nurseryteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Reception (Mrs Saville) 

receptionteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Y1 (Miss Forrester) 

lowertransteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Y2 (Ms Byerley and Ms O’Brien) 

uppertransteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Y3 (Mrs Devlin) 

preprepteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk  

Y4 (Mrs Khan) 

lowerteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Y5 (Mr Grayson) 

middleteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk  

Y6 (Mrs Uberoi) 

upperteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Spanish (Ms Higham) 

spanishteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

School Business Manager (Mr Loveland) 

sbm@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Secretary (Mrs Edwards) 

secretary@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Monday 
Feb 25th 

  

Swimming 

11+ 

A/Fitness 

Lego 

Tennis 

Save our 
Planet 

 

Yrs. 1&4 

Yrs. 3-6 

Yrs. 4&5 

Rec—Y2 

Rec-Y6 

Yrs.3-6 

Kit needed 

3.30-4.00pm 

1-1.40pm 

3.20-4.00pm 

3.20-4.20pm 

1.05-1.35pm 

Tuesday 
Feb 26th 

Homework  

French 

CPFC 

Computer 
Club 

Accelerated 
Maths 

Yrs. 3-6 

Yrs. 3-6 

Rec-Y2 

Yrs.3-6 

 

Year 5 

3.30-4pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

 

3.30-4.15pm 

Wednesday 
Feb 27th 

Homework 

Games 

Art 

Yrs. 3-6 

Yrs. 3-6 

Yrs. 1–3 

3.30-4pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

Thursday 
Feb 28th 

Drama 

Reading  

Homework 

Am Soccer 

Ballet— 

 

 

SuperSkills 

LAMDA 

Yrs. 4-6 

Yrs. 3-6 

Yrs. 3-6 

Nurs/Rec 

Y1 

Y2/y3 

Yrs. 1-2 

12.30-1pm 

1-.1.30pm 

3.30-4pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

3.15-4.00pm 

4-4.30pm 

4.30-5.15pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

Friday 
March 1st 

Prayer Club 

Art 

Fencing 

Al 

Yrs. 4-6 

Yrs. 1-6 

12.30-1pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

Nut Free School 

We have children in school who have severe allergies to peanuts and all nuts. 

Please do not send your child to school with any nuts or peanuts for snack 

time or in their packed lunch, this also includes Nutella, peanut butter and any 

biscuits/ cereal bars  or sauces (pesto) that may contain nuts or nut spreads. 


